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May 21, 2021 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
This letter is to notify you that we will raise the price of our Norbrite 92 Max (all basis weights) 
by $2.50 cwt effective with shipments/invoices on or after June 21, 2021.   
  
If you have any questions, please contact your NORPAC Sales Manager.   
 
Thank you for your continued support of NORPAC. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
 
L. Thomas Crowley 
Co-President  
NORPAC, LLC. 
 


